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Pupils of the 
week 

Oliver Greenhalgh 

Etta Wisniewski 

Albie Dodd 

Jessica Pell 

Sonny – Pele     

Savvery 

Gracie Chipchase 

Tyler Sheridan 

Felicity Juckes 

Home discussion    

question 

Stan asked… 

Why is it           

important to wash 

our 

hands 

before 

eating? 

Wow – what a busy week we’ve had! Well done to everyone who tried their very best this week. It was 

lovely to see ex pupils coming back to volunteer in classes on Friday during their staff training day.              

Roseberry really is a very special family!  Mrs Channing 

Learning how to be safe on our roads                                                                                         

Year Six children had a great time learning how to be safe on the roads during their Bikeability 

lessons this week. They listened well and understood the need to be seen, wear a helmet, have 

a roadworthy bike and follow the Highway Code. Remember, children, you’re only allowed to ride 

a bike to school unaccompanied by an adult if you’ve passed your Bikeability course! 

D.F Motors                                                                                                                   

Motor engineers Est 1965   A family business that cares       

*Free pick up and delivery *Service and pre-MOT for all types of vehicle, including hybrid and electric cars  

*Approved auto-diagnosis centre  *Ford and Peugeot parts always in stock  *Specialists in VW, Audi and Skoda 

servicing  *Tyres, batteries, exhausts etc supplied  *Bosch air conditioning specialist 

Station Yard, Great Ayton, TS9 6HJ     01642 722106     www.dfmotors.net 

Learning through fun in Danby!                                                                                               

On Monday, Year One had a wonderful time learning through fun in and around the Danby 

Moors Centre. This visit complimented their theme of ‘The enchanted Forest’. The children had a 

great time, listened carefully and behaved beautifully.                                                                      

Thank you to the grown ups who volunteered their time to supervise this lovely visit! 

We have a brand new website and app!                                                                                         
I am excited to announce that our new website is now live! Our website contains lots of useful information 
about our school, including dates for this academic year and newsletters. Once staff have had training in    

managing the new site, class blogs will be launched and you will be able to keep up to date with the     
learning taking place in each class. The company who host our website have also launched an app,     

available on the app store, to  enable you to access key information on your mobile. You will also be able 
to report your child’s absence via the app! To download the app, just visit the app store and search for 

schudio school app, then search for Roseberry Academy - it’s simple!                                                                                
Although Mrs Charlton and I have had training in creating and managing the site, we do ask for your      

patience if we experience minor glitches along the way! I hope you like our new site and find it useful. 

All change!                                                                                                                  

I am delighted to inform you that, from 4th November, Miss Thompson will undertake her new 

role of Administrator in the school office. We offer our congratulations and know that she will be 

an asset to our busy office. She has already worked in the office to cover staff absence and 

knows how diverse her role will be!                                                                                          

In order to take up this role, Miss Thompson will be leaving her posts of Teaching Assistant and 

Midday Supervisor. I am pleased to announce that, following a successful interview, these roles 

will be undertaken by a new member of staff, Mrs Alderson, who will join our school family on 

21st October. I know that everyone will make Mrs Alderson feel very welcome, indeed! 

We are still collecting ALDI stickers - please ask for them when you shop and bring them into school! 

I’d like to express HUGE thanks to Mrs Samantha Kelly, who swam 10km in open water to raise 
money for our school and Stokesley Primary Academy!                                                                        

Congratulations on an amazing achievement! 

We have recently 

welcomed 

Shaleena,         

Darcie-Rose and 

Sonny-Pele into 

our school family. 

I hope you’ll be 

really happy! 
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Restoration specialists. Resprays. Insurance work. 

Welding. Bodywork. Waxoyling. Free estimates.  

Tel: 01642 715894 or 07738430750 

                 autobodycraft@btinternet.com           

                                                                          www.autobodycraftstokesley.co.uk 

 

                                                                  After School Clubs  *A charge applies for clubs run by external providers 

 

 

 

 

Monday 

3.00pm – 3.45pm                        

Mrs Duffy 
**Homework Club 
(Y2 – Y6) 
Learning Lounge in Lower School 
  

**For your child to access    
Homework Club, please email 
Lesley at 
l.duffy@roseberryacademy.org to 
reserve a place. Children will not 
be allowed to turn up to sessions 
without a secured place. 

3.00pm – 4.15pm 
Simon Carson Sports School 

*Dance/Gymnastics 
(EYFS – Y6) 
Lower School Hall 

 

 

Tuesday 

3.00pm – 4.15pm 
Simon Carson Sports School 

*Game Of Actual Life 
(EYFS – Y6) 
Lower School Hall 

12.10pm – 12.35pm 
Mrs Murton and Mrs Channing 
Choir 

No letter needed, just turn up to 

the Lower School Hall! 

Please let Mrs Channing know if 

you would like to run a club or 

start a school sports team and are 

happy to go through a DBS check 

to do so! 
 

 

Wednesday 

3.00pm – 4.15pm 
Simon Carson Sports School 

*Unique Sports 
(EYFS – Y6) 
Lower School Hall 

If you would like music instrumental tuition for your child, the North 

Yorkshire Music Hub website has lots of information about the service 

they provide. There is an online form to apply for lessons at: 

www.northyorkshiremusichub.co.uk 

Please note there is a charge for these lessons. 
 

 

Thursday 

3.00pm – 4.15pm 
Simon Carson Sports School 
*Multi Skills 
(EYFS – Y6) 
Lower School Hall 

  

 

 

 

Friday 

3.00pm – 4.45pm 
Mark Cromack 
*Football 
(Y1 – Y6) 
Upper School Hall 
  

  
Please notify the school office if your child is not going to attend 

their club so that we may let providers know and they may   

adjust their attendance register accordingly. Thank you! 

October 2019 
9th and 10th Y6 Bikeability 
18th 3.00pm Exhibition of children ’s ‘Celebrating Cultures’ work in the lower hall along with RAFT cake 
sale! Come along and join us! Donations of cakes (bought or home made) from EYFS, Y1 and Y2 children 
(delivered to the lower school entrance 8.45am - 9am on 18th) will be much appreciated!  
21st 6pm RAFT AGM in the lower school  
23rd 3:30 - 6:30 Parents’ evening in the lower hall 
24th 3:30 - 6:30 Parents’ evening in the lower hall 
25th  9.15am Harvest Assembly in the lower hall (whole school and parents) and flower deliveries 
(volunteers needed!). School closes for the holiday – Happy Holiday!                                                                          
We return to school on 4th November 

 

Huge thanks to ex pupils, Zoe and Hazel Martin for donating LOADS of beautiful books to our school library. I know 
that many children will benefit from their vast collection of children’s books. How very kind to think of us! 

 

Thank you to everyone who donated unwanted clothes etc to our RAFT Bags2school collection. 
Your unwanted items will raise money for our school! 

Roseberry Academy Friends and Teachers                                                                                       
Our first RAFT meeting of this academic year was a really positive one. We planned future fund raising events 
and thought about how money will be spent to benefit all children, from EYFS to Y6! We also planned the date 

for the AGM, which will be held in the lower school on 21st October at 6pm. Everyone is welcome to attend 
RAFT meetings. They’re never boring or cliquey - everyone is friendly and you’ll receive a warm welcome. 

Why not come along?! 

mailto:l.duffy@roseberryacademy.org

